
Carrows  leaving  adds  to
economic blight

The  sign
wasn't  busted
--  Carrows  is
gone.

Another business has closed shop in South Lake Tahoe — this
one with sizable square footage.

The  Carrows  near  the  Y  left  last  week.  The  Carrows  by
Stateline  is  still  open.

With the city looking to include the bulk of the town in its
latest redevelopment plan, the closure should be good news.
This is because one of the criteria to be a redevelopment area
is that it must be full of blight. Economic blight, aka empty
storefronts, counts in the definition.
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